
From: Webb, Robert L.
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Subject: 400 Eubank
Date: Monday, June 13, 2022 10:11:59 AM

400 Eubank.
Reviewed plan separately and discussed in zoning meeting.
 
Eubank and I-40 Walmart location. Requested change is to building/wall signage and
color.
Overall signage SqFt & façade is reducing. Signage is in same location and same type.
This is more of a like-for-like swap, but does include slight changes.
AA is recommended for tracking, but I don’t believe it would trigger a major
amendment.
All documentation was provided from existing plan and proposed change.
Justification letter was provided.
Previous AA was provided.
 
I do not believe there are any issues for Transportation and Hydrology to review.
Recommend approval on AA request.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Robert

 

 
ROBERT WEBB
Planner – Development Services
o 505.924.3910
e rwebb@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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